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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

 28th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Mindfulness: After School Club 

Classes 3 / 4 and 4 / 5 

 

The above club will be available, in school, from 3.15 pm – 4.00 pm from Tuesday 4th 

March.  The last session will take place on Tuesday 1st April 2025. 

 

Children will need to bring their PE kit into school.   

 

Unfortunately the club is only available to children in classes 3 / 4 and 4 / 5 only.   

 

There are only 18 places available.  As places are limited, please hand the reply slip to the 

school office as soon as possible.   

 

The club is free to those taking part. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 

 

REPLY SLIP 

Please Return to the School Office 

Child’s Name:         Class: 

 

I agree my child can take part in the Mindfulness after school club. 

 

My child will be collected from school at 4.00 pm 

 

My child will make own way home 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed:        Parent/Carer 
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